
UNITED STATES 
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 
Mesa Verde National Park

Colorado August 10, 1940

Miss Laura Gilpin
317 Cheyenne Road

Colorado Springs, Colorado

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Please ship us immediately all copies you have of your port­
folio of Mesa Verde Photographs.

Upon receipt we will mail you a check to cover the entire 
shipment.

Yours very truly

Thyra D. Wallace 
Treasurer,
Mesa Verde Library Association


